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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 4th December 2006
Question No 2.
Question: Councillor Joe Neville
"To ask the Manager to confirm if the area immediately adjacent to the Luas Station at Kingswood Heights has been taken in charge by this Local Authority and if not a time-frame for such?"

Reply:
The area of open space adjacent to the Luas Station at Kingswood Heights is under the control of the Parks Department and is maintained on a regular basis by the County Council.  
A timber fence has recently been erected around a portion of the open space to prevent unauthorized parking of cars and other vehicles in the vicinity of the station.

